
 

Annual General Meeting 2010 

Normandale Residents Association 
 

 

Notes from the annual general meeting held Friday 18
th

 June 2010 at St.Aidan’s on the Hill. Commencing 

7.42p.m.     

Present:, Pete Matcham (chair), Mary McIntyre, Suzy Austen, Mike        , Peter Dunne, Max Shierlaw, 

Mel Galletly, Margaret Cousins, Alice Cleland, Caroline Dunbar, Grant Roberts, the latter an apology for 

lateness. 

Apologies: 

Welcome:  to everyone from Pete. 

Notes: for A.G.M. meeting Wednesday 15
th

 July 2009 read and agreed as correct.          Pete/Margaret 

President’s Report: Pete had typed copies of his report for everyone present to read for themselves.    

 He mentioned briefly:- 

 The Skateboard Ramp for which we have received grant money and intend to repair and upgrade.   

Volunteer help will be required as this project needs to be completed by the end of August.   It counts 

as a building and therefore needs strengthened ends and better safety rails. 

 The preparation for planting of rhododendron and azaleas at the entranceway to Normandale and 

thanked Suzy Austen particularly for leading this initiative. 

 Further grass is to be planted at the entranceway to Normandale which has at long last been mown. 

 Poto Road and it’s ongoing plan change saga. 

Pete thanked all committee members and asked for his report to be received.                     Pete/Mary. 

 

Treasurers Report. 

Due to various factors Grant was unable to bring his Financial Report to the meeting.    He arrived late 

having given an apology for lateness realising he would not be at the meeting by 7.30p.m.    The 

incoming committee will review the financial report at their first meeting. 

 

Election of Committee:  

All current members of the committee had agreed to stand again.     

Pete Matcham,  as chair:       Caroline/Margaret 

Caroline Dunbar: notetaker      Pete/Margaret 

Grant Roberts,  Pete/Caroline 

Margaret Cousins, Mel Galletly,  

Alice Cleleand (N’Times editor),. Pete/Max    

 

General Business: 

Suzy complimented Alice warmly on her editorship of the N’Times then she spoke about the 

rhododendron project, outlining future plans for planting on Saturday 14
th

 August 2010. 

 

Any Other Business: 

Mel mentioned the NRA Website Normandale - Online !   

For the year from July 2009 to June 18th 2010 673 visitors viewed 3,432 pages.   

We appreciate site hosting on the Hutt City council portal-web services team support. 

 

Meeting Closed: 8.20p.m. 

 

Supper: supper was served and discussion continued briefly. 

 

Committee meeting:   ?  at St.Aidan’s. 

 


